
St.Nicholas Welcome
Back News

August 25th, 2022

Dear Families,
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! We look forward to
sharing in your child’s faith and learning journeys at St. Nicholas.
We have a team of faithful, professional and dedicated educators
ready to guide and support your child this year. Our Divisional
theme this year is “Better Together - One Body in Christ”. As we
reflect on the last few years, we can all appreciate that being
together is truly a gift that we should never take for granted. We
are blessed to be working together with our supportive parent community to ensure all
students feel success this year.
All schools in EICS will have a staggered school start this year. This staggered start will
assist students in adjusting to new classroom routines. We will follow the regular bell
schedule for the staggered entry days (bell schedule - PDF)
Here is the schedule for our staggered entry:
Tuesday, August 30
Staggered entry - For students with last names A-M
***parents are welcome to enter the school for the staggered entry dates to assist with
supplies
Wednesday, August 31
Staggered entry - For students with last names N-Z
***parents are welcome to enter the school for the staggered entry dates to assist with
supplies
Thursday, September 1
All students attend.
Parents will be receiving a welcome email from their child’s homeroom teacher on Friday,
August 26th. I appreciate the support of each of our families, and I look forward to working
with you to ensure your child has a successful school year. If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to contact the school at 780-467-3633.
Sincerely,
Peter Rachmistruk
Principal
St. Nicholas Catholic School

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fjM1gXqvTqfEsvHeLzxqdzFEN4CCFvk6/view?usp=sharing
https://s.smore.com/u/7804/6367c8fac0c821ec0c20f5f679cda466.jpeg


Facebook @stncatholic

St.Nicholas Catholic School

"Our Catholic School Family, embracing both English and
Ukrainian Bilingual programs is dedicated to providing the best
opportunities for learning while nurturing in our students'
continuous personal growth.”
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